
9th February 2018 

Our top tip for talking this week is: To encourage turn taking during games, you can 

make it clear what you‟re doing by explaining “my turn now” and telling your child when 
they‟ve done well at waiting for their turn. 
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Dear Parents/Carers,  

A great big thank you to all the parents who came along to our „Maths‟ workshops this week. 

The children really enjoyed having you involved in their learning, so thank you.  We hope 

you found the sessions worthwhile and informative. Please do fill out the survey and return it 

to your class teacher if you haven‟t already done so. We really appreciate your feedback. 

Also this week Reception have been busy little bakers, baking up batches of heart biscuits to 

sell as part of their „Make your Money Grow‟ project. Thank you to all those who supported 

them.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up after half term: 

Monday 19th Feb-
ruary  

INSET Day   

Tuesday 20th 
February   

First day back to school for children - Please return your „stay and play‟ 
survey. Thank you.  

Thursday 1st 
March  

World Book Day – children and staff to come dressed up as their 
favourite book character.   

Friday 9th March Nursery Mother‟s Day assembly at 9:30am in the KS1 Hall  

 

Stars of the week are:   

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Alba  Emily  Emilia  Shayla  

Mark making/Writing champions are:  

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Charlie  Aidan  Asuadoba  Thomas  

Have a lovely weekend and fantastic half term,  

Mrs Holland and the FS Team 


